
 

Ware Public Schools 

Early Childhood Education Program 

2018-2019 Enrollment Form 
 

 
It is the policy of the Ware Public Schools not to discriminate on the basis of age, sex, race, color, religion, national origin, ethnicity, 

disability, sexual orientation, gender identify, homelessness, military service, union activity or genetics in its educational programs, 

activities or employment policies as required by Title IX of the 1972 Education Amendments, Chapter 622 of the Massachusetts 

General Laws, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, Title VI of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, the Equal Educational 

Opportunities Act of 1974, Title II of the Americans with Disabilities Act of 1990, M.G.L. c. 71A and c. 76, s. 5. 

We are now enrolling students for the 2018-2019 school year.  This year the Early Childhood 

Education Program is tuition free.  A lottery system will be used to determine placement in the 

program.  Enrollment will be offered to current families and siblings first.  All remaining 

program spaces will then be offered to families who reside in the town of Ware. 

 

Please complete below and submit all required documents to be considered for the program.  

Once placements have been made, you will receive a letter indicating your child’s program. 

 

 

         

 Child’s Name   Age   Date of Birth 

 

  

 Residential Address 

 

  

 Mailing Address (if different) 

 

      

 Parent Name   Phone Number 

 

 

Please indicate in order of priority the programs you are interested in: 

 

   4 Mornings – Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday – 9:00-11:30 

 

   4 Afternoons – Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday – 12:30-3:00 

 

   4 Full Days – Monday, Tuesday, Thursday, Friday – 9:00-3:00* 

 

*Please note, the full day program is for children who are 4 years old and will be entering 

Kindergarten the following school year. 

 

Return all completed forms to SMK. 
 

If you have any questions, please contact: 

 

Kelly Walsh, Early Childhood Education Program Coordinator, at 413-967-4087 

or visit our website at www.wareps.org/For Parents/Early Childhood 


